

Dear Parents,

Due to Covid restrictions, the grade one team has decided to hold one fundraiser this year to raise money to buy gifts for the Whitecourt Christmas Hampers. The grade ones are developing a better understanding of what it means to give, as they raise money and shop for gifts for others. On December 4th, we will have a school-wide pajama party. Each class will watch a Christmas movie in their own classrooms with the option of purchasing juice and chips. We are asking for a \$2 donation for the movie and an additional \$3 to purchase juice and chips. Much like our pizza and milk cards, payments can be made on student quickpay. We will **NOT** be accepting cash donations this year.

There will be 2 OPTIONAL 'items' that can be added to your cart on Quick Pay:

1. \$5 - Donation with popcorn & juice

2. \$2 - Donation only

You will need to login to your child's account and add the amount of your choosing to your cart. If you would like to donate more than the \$2 you may do so by adding the \$2 'item' until the amount is what you want.

Please submit payments by **November 18, 2020**.

Thank you for your generous support,

Mrs. Walsh Mme Janine Mrs. Fraser Mrs. Barnes

